OPENING:

ROLL CALL:
Councilmembers:

Staff:

Councilmember Haderlein
arrived at 3:15 p.m.

ATTEST:

CITY OF PASADENA
City Council Minutes
June 2, 2003 - 3:00 P.M.
City Hall Council Chamber

SPECIAL JOINT MEETING

Finance Committee Chair Paul Little called the special joint
meeting of the City Council and the Finance Committee to order
at 3:07 p.m.

Mayor Bill Bogaard

Vice Mayor Sidney F. Tyler, Jr.

Councilmember Victor Gordo

Councilmember Steve Haderlein (Arrived at 3:15 p.m.)
Councilmember Chris Holden (Absent)
Councilmember Paul Little

Councilmember Steve Madison (Absent)
Councilmember Joyce Streator

Cynthia J. Kurtz, City Manager
Jay M. Goldstone, Director of Finance
Jane L. Rodriguez, City Clerk

DISCUSSION OF FY 2004 RECOMMENDED OPERATING
BUDGET

The City Manager provided an overview of the City’'s FY 2004
Recommended Operating Budget. Three different scenarios of
the budget were reviewed and the City Manager noted the first
scenario does not include any reduction in staff or service cuts,
the second includes some reductions in staff and service cuts,
and the third would include major service cuts, primarily to parks.
She further noted the City’s budget would depend on the final
outcome of the State’s budget.

There was no formal action on this item.

It was noted the next joint meeting of the City Council and
Finance Committee is scheduled for June 9, 2003, at 3:00 p.m.

The joint meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Bill Bogaard,“K)Iayor
City of Pasadena
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